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Dear President Joe Biden, 

The global problem of police brutality and racism is leading to deaths of innocent people. The main 

way this affects us is that even with the global pandemic coronavirus is killing people brutally. Yet 

the police who are meant to be helping us stay safe are the ones killing. It is really sad how that is 

happening. The police have caused a very big problem that could almost not be forgiven.  

I am a black boy and I know how my people hide from the police because they feel insecure and 

unaccepted in the community, but we still get discriminated by the masses. For a child like I am I 

think I can say that a little addition of black citizens to the armed forces will be a timely idea.  

I will like to address another issue called poverty. It is another disturbing issue that needs attention, 

if not it could massively affect your country. I see people on the road that look so awfully unkempt, 

most of them due to lack of jobs, some kicked out of their houses due to no money. They are treated 

unfairly and it could give them depression or anxiety due to their disabilities.  

Well, an opinion to help address this issue will be to provide employment and shelter for the poor 

and more social service organisations.  

In conclusion, dear President Joe Biden, it will be outstandingly remarkable if these issues could be 

looked at. I am just a human, I make mistakes, so you could look at these issues and mix it in your 

mind and see if it helps to develop America into a great nation that it should be. God bless you. 

Sincerely,  

Emmanuel                   
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